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Submission: The amalgamation of Strathfield Council makes no sense. 
Strathfield has been a good corporate citizen: planning and spending wisely, managing its budget well, concerned for the well-
bring of its citizens, enabling a highly multi-cultural community to thrive.  
 
Why reduce us to joining other Councils that are in debt, have a poor record in the provision of services, have failed to 
respond wisely to the needs of citizens? 
 
Strathfield has met all the government's criteria for a viable Council. Do NOT amalgamate Strathfield with any nearby Council! 
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